
Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

CEQA: Hollywood Center Project - NOA of fEIR 

Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org> Thu, Nov 12, 2020 at 7:02 AM
To: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Cc: Christopher DeMonbrun <Chris.DeMonbrun@lacity.org>

LASAN, WESD, has received the subject documentation. Does your office still require a response from our office? Please
advise.

We'll be in contact should we have further questions.

Regards,
Albert C. Lew, P.E. 
Wastewater Engineering Services Division (WESD)
Bureau of Sanitation 
Department of Public Works 
City of Los Angeles
Phone: 323.342.6207 
Fax:     323.342.6210

   

----------------------Confidentiality Notice------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This electronic message transmission contains information from the City of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be
aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. 
If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading
or saving in any manner. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

https://www.lacitysan.org/san/faces/home?_adf.ctrl-state=1czntgvqfi_1&_afrLoop=1699631186379363&_afrWindowMode=0&_afrWindowId=null#!%40%40%3F_afrWindowId%3Dnull%26_afrLoop%3D1699631186379363%26_afrWindowMode%3D0%26_adf.ctrl-state%3D1czntgvqfi_5
http://www.lacitysan.org/recycla

